
 

Indya Kincannon, Mayor 
 

W. Harold Cannon, Jr., P.E. 
Engineering Director 

 

 

 

Project Description: This project 
consists of the construction of 
approximately 4,150 linear feet of 
sidewalk along the north side of 
Sheffield Drive with curbs, gutters, and 
drainage.  The proposed sidewalk will 
connect the existing sidewalk on the 
north side of Sheffield Drive near 
Portsmouth Road to the existing 
sidewalk on Wesley Road. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:  
Bid Opening: September 11, 2019 
Notice to Proceed: December 16, 2019 
Contract Completion Date: May 13, 2020 
 
Current Contract Price: $ 437,702 
 
Engineering Department December 2020 Status: The project is complete. 
  
Project Designer: City of Knoxville 
Construction Contractor: Design and Construction Services, Inc. 
 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer: Robin L. Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 
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Sheffield Drive – May 2020 

September 30 – Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony 


